
  

NEW CANTEEN SERVICE - ORDER ONLINE!  

  

 Wide range of healthy food options 

  Order at a time and place convenient to you 
  in the morning, night before, or weeks in advance! 

  No searching for cash required 
 It's already paid online! 

 Teach students healthy eating in a fun way 

How to sign up: 
 

1. Go to http://www.ouronlinecanteen.com.au/ 
 

 

2. Select Register on the right hand side  
 

 

Once you fill in the form you will receive a confirmation email, and you can log in to the system. 
 

                                        

Once you have signed up here is how to get started: 

1. Log in by entering your login and password. Go to the tab on the far right Add child   
2. Go to the Add credit button 
3. Place order by pressing Add Order button 
4. Follow four steps to order a meal 
5.  

You can log into the website at any time to place orders, up until 9:10am on the day of the order.   As purchases are made, the 
funds are taken from your pre-paid account.   The account can be topped up again in the same way. Each order is sent 
automatically to the kitchen in the morning, where an easy-to-read bag is produced with the student's name, class and order 
details.   The lunches are made to order on the day and at lunch time, students can simply pick up their order without the need 
for cash. 

 
 

We have a great new canteen service with a fresh menu 
and a convenient online ordering system. 



What Does it Cost? 
There is no cost to register and the price of the food is very reasonable.   You can top-up your pre-paid account free if you use 
direct debit or a standard 2% surcharge if you use a credit card. There is no other cost to you. 
 
What if I don't have a credit card? 
If you do not have a credit card, you can fill out a paper bag with your child’s name, class and order and place it in the canteen 
box at the school office by no later than 9.10am. 

 

 


